
 

NAK’AZDLI WHUT’EN TRUST 
REQUEST FOR MAIL-IN BALLOT 

INFORMATION FOR THE ELECTOR: 

In-person voting will be held on September 19th at Kwah Hall following the Information Session. 
Mail-in and electronic voting will be available until 12:00 pm on October 3, 2024. 

If you wish to vote by mail-in ballot, you must complete this form and send it to the Referendum 
Officer by mail or e-mail. The contact information appears below. 

You will not automatically be sent a mail-in ballot: you MUST request one. 

You are responsible for requesting your mail-in ballot package in a timely manner to ensure that 
you can receive it, complete it, and return it via regular post, so that it can be received by the 
Electoral Officer on or before October 3, 2024. 

Submit your request to:  

Attention Electoral Officer, OneFeather 
Email: voterhelp@onefeather.ca 
209-852 Fort Street, Victoria, BC, V8W 1H8 

 
 

 

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 

 

 

I,_________________________________________, ________________________ am an eligible 
                                     (Name of Voter)            (Registration Number) 

voter of Nak’azdli Whut’en, and do hereby request that a mail-in ballot package be sent to me at: 

 

 
                              Address Municipality Province Postal code 
 

Telephone: (________)_________-_____________  E-mail:  __________________________________ 

 

 

For use by the Referendum Officer only 
 

Request received on:  
 
Mail-in Ballot sent on:  

mailto:voterhelp@onefeather.ca

